
Pennsbury Parents Football Club Meeting 9/14/22

Time: Meeting called to order at 7:32pm

Attendees: Rachel Beighley, Sue D’Aversa, Jodi Frascella, Tim Lentz, Coach Snyder, multiple

parents in attendance (unavailability of names).

Treasury Report

● Current balance - $28,554.34
● $2,368.50 – Team meals to date
● $1,471.16 – Concession stand start up cost
● $2,910 total made from concession stand at 1st home game at Truman but due to lack of

volunteers and having band help us out we had to split the profit which gave us a total of
$1,455.00

● $2,850 – Business program ads
● $2,445 – Family/player program ads
● $320.00 – 65 programs sold at game
● $450.00 – Spirit wear sales at game

Remind Text / Twitter Information

● Currently experiencing some problems with Remind text. Limited to 150 people. Please
check the website for all football information. We are working on getting the problem
resolved or to see if there is a better option.

Challenger Program

● Is a flag football program designed to have high school football players and
cheerleaders work with special needs children teaching them football skills and to just
have a good time.

● The 1st week of the Challenger Program was canceled on 9/10/22 due to weather
Program will begin on Sunday, 9/17/22.  Players need to be at the field by 10:30am.

Website

● All info re: game schedules, winter & summer work-outs, info re: football program can
be found on the website so please be sure to check.

● Meeting minutes available on website.



President’s Report

● We are currently having issues with getting volunteers to help out at our home games
with the concession stand.  We are unable to run our concession stand without
volunteers so it’s of vital importance for parents to please help out to continue running
an awesome football program.

● If we can’t get 6-8 volunteers to help out with grilling, setting the stand up, wrapping
pretzels, burgers and hot dogs, etc. along with helping to sell items during the games
then we will be UNABLE to run the concession stand.

● 9/20/22 is the Be Our Guest game which always draws huge crowds so please volunteer
and help us be able to serve food and drinks to all of our guests!!!

● 10/8/22 game which is scheduled for 1:00pm at Truman High School might be changed
to Friday, 10/7/22, at 7:00pm at Falcon Field.  More information will be given closer to
the date.

● 10/21/22 – Homecoming/Senior Recognition game, 10-15 volunteers needed for this
busy night.

● The Parents Football Club E-Board will have openings for the Vice President and
Secretary positions as our current members both have senior players who will be
graduating.  Please email at Pennsburyfootballclub@gmail.com if interested in either
position.

● 10/3/22 – Freshman picture day right after school ends. Players should report directly to
the locker room to dress. Practice will follow.

● JV and Varsity football pictures were mailed out to players’ homes.
● Business Sponsors & Family Player ads are still available to purchase by Friday, 9/23/22.
● 10/22/22 –Bowling fundraiser is now canceled due to lack of participation.
● Next Meeting:  To be announced.

Time: Meeting adjourned at 7:58pm.

Meeting minutes submitted by Sue D’Aversa


